
No computer? No problem!

Don’t have a computer or do have one without Internet access and are concerned about miss-
ing digital editions of BOWL Magazine? Fear not, for there are options you can take to stay 
informed.

First, you can simply ask a friend or fellow bowler with Internet access to print a copy of the 
publication for you. There currently are as many as five online viewing options for BOWL Maga-
zine, and one of them is a version specially prepared for printing purposes.

You also can visit your local public library to view digital editions of BOWL Magazine produced 
throughout the 2010-2011 bowling season, this season, and those to come. Library staffers 
normally enjoy assisting those with little or no computer savvy or knowledge of the informa-
tion superhighway. All you have to do is mention the address of the association’s Web site—
ncausbca.org—and staff members should be able to get you there.

If you still wish to receive standard black-and-white printed pages of the 2011-2012 season’s 
publications, you can have them mailed to your residence by sending a $7.50 check to cover 
postage made payable to “NCAUSBCA” and mailing it to BOWL Magazine, 9315 Largo Drive 
West, Suite 110, Largo, MD 20774-4762.

Again, not having a computer or Internet access is not a problem for those wishing to read 
BOWL Magazine. Unlike the past when centers occasionally ran out of copies before you arrived 
for your night of league bowling, the publication is now always available; you just need to make 
the effort and choose an option to view it.


